
1.3.4.1:  Number of students undertaking field project or research projects or internships 

Amity Institute of Behavioural & Allied Sciences 

14069 B.A. (Applied Psychology) Ms SAUMYA CHANDEKAR 

14069 B.A. (Applied Psychology) Ms DEBANGEETA SARKAR 

14069 B.A. (Applied Psychology) Ms ARUNDHATI ASWAL 

14069 B.A. (Applied Psychology) Ms SHREYA DWIVEDI 

14069 B.A. (Applied Psychology) Ms AKANKSHA SHARMA 

14069 B.A. (Applied Psychology) Ms RUPA BHATT 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms MOUMITA MALLICK 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms PRIYANKA AGRAWAL 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms BEKSY MARY BABU 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms PRIYAMBADA BHATIA 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms KAVITHAAKSHINI D 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms MADHAVI TIWARI 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms ANUSHKA GUPTA 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms SIMRAN KEWLANI 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms ANASUA BANDYOPADHYAY 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms GUNJAN NATH 

14034 M.A. (Clinical Psychology) Ms ANUBHUTI KHANDELWAL 

14166 MA (Applied Psychology) Ms SHALINI ROY 

14166 MA (Applied Psychology) Ms RASHI SHARMA 

14109 M.Phil (Clinical Psychology) DIKSHA SHARMA 

14109 M.Phil (Clinical Psychology) NIHARIKA DASGUPTA 

14109 M.Phil (Clinical Psychology) VISHAKHA MOHAN LANJEWAR 

14109 
M.Phil (Clinical Psychology) AANTARIKA SAMANTA 

14109 
M.Phil (Clinical Psychology) THEMSE SHAMLI NARAYAN 

14109 M.Phil (Clinical Psychology) PURNIMA CHAUHAN 

 



Talk Remedies Mrs. Rohita Sateesh 

Health Counseling Wellbeing 

MA, (Ph. D) 

Date: 14.8.2022 

Trainee Counselor 

Talk Remedies 

Subject: Appreciation Letter for Performance 

Dear Ms. Saumya Chandekar, 

This is with reference to your association with Talk Remedies as a 

Trainee Counselor' from 21" June 2022 to 14 August 2022. 

We are delighted to share that we are very happy with your performance 

and we appreciate your dedication towards mental health care. 

We wish you all the best for your future endeavors and hope to associate 

with you in future. 

Best wishes! 

MEDIE 

NDO 

Dr. Rohita Sateesh 
Founder, Talk Remedies 

Talk Remedies, 301 Vishal Astra, Satya Sai Square, Scheme 54, Vijay Nagar, Indore, (M.P.) 452 010 

Phone: +91 626 7303 016 | Mobile: +91 810 3434 555 
E-mail: rohita@talkremedies.com | Website : www.talkremedies.com 







SHANTI HOME 
(A Unit of Ira Lifecare Pvt. Ltd.) 

Advanced De-addiction & Mental Health Clinic 

Certificale 
his certiflicate has been awarded to Ma/i. SHREYADIVEDI *******************************************************************"**** 

***********°**********************°°****' 

whe has been assoeiated vith hanti Home Delhi/reater PVoida aslLIMICAC PBvmOoOy INIERN 

from.20...b.20.2 2.1..1:2.02.2 During this period his /her work was.FALRJ. ***** *********.*°******"******* 

Wepersonaly wish him her all success in life. 
fecare Pv 

Director 

Unit of IR 

Ira Life Care Pvt. Ltd. 

HOD 

Dept. of Clinical Psychology 

Pvt. Ltd 







 

Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. MOUMITA MALLICK 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. PRIYANKA AGRAWAL2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. BEKSY MARY BABU 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Bangalore & Mumbai 

http://www.mcbpi.com/
mailto:mastishk@mcbpi.com


 

Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. PRIYAMBADA BHATIA 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. KAVITHAAKSHINI D, 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. MADHAVI TIWARI 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. ANUSHKA GUPTA 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. SIMRAN KEWLANI 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. ANASUA BANDYOPADHYAY 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, 

Amity University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program 

from 1st July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. GUNJAN NATH 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. ANUBHUTI KHANDELWAL 2nd year, M.A. Clinical Psychology, 

Amity University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program 

from 1st July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. SHALINI ROY 2nd year, M.A. Applied Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student  

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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Mastishk Centre For Behavioural And Psychological Interventions 
www.mcbpi.com 

mastishk@mcbpi.com 
 

Date: 17/07/2021 
 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

 
 

This is to certify that Ms. RASHI SHARMA 2nd year, M.A. Applied Psychology, Amity 

University, Madhya Pradesh, has successfully completed the online internship program from 1st 

July to 31st July 2021. 

 
During this period, she was exposed toward the understanding of various psychological concepts 

such as case history taking, basic skills of counselling, handling difficult clients & handling 

myths about mental health though awareness campaigns, group discussions & role plays with 

clinical psychologists and other interns. She was part of a team who organized, prepared and 

delivered a webinar on ‘Online Education’s Impact on Students' Mental Health’ for a student 

group. 

 
As a student we found her to be responsible, confident and systematic in her work. She has good 

communication skills and team spirit. 

 

Ms. Manik B Ms. Steffi Elizabeth Behanan 

(Clinical Psychologists, Founders) 

Mastishk Centre for Behavioural & Psychological Interventions 
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